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Brussels, 28 April 2015

Dear colleague,

I am writing to thank you very much for participating in the online survey undertaken by the

ENCJ. We received a very good response with 5878 judges from 20 countries across Europe

answering the survey. lt is possible to see at once how valuable the responses will be, but it

is taking some time to process the detail of the results.

we expect to provide a summary of the main responses in the report of the independence

and accountability project that will be presented to the ENCJ General Assembly in The Hague

on 4th and 5th June 2015. Thereafter, the report including these results of the survey will

appear on the ENCJ website.

I am very grateful also to all our member and observer Councils for the Judiciary (and

equivalent bodies) for their support in making the survey such a success. I hope that we will

be able to repeat the survey in early 2017 using the experience of the first survey to allow us

to improve the questions and the results of the first survey as a benchmark.

Meanwhile, many thanks once again for your participation.

Best wishes,

M
Geoffrey Vos

President

European Network of Councils for the Judiciary i.n.p.a,

ENCI Office Rue de la Croix de Fer 67, 8-1000 Brussels,0032 2 535 16 05
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